
  

       

Date: February 2, 2023 

Attn: All Dealership Personnel 

Subject: Safety Recall I-23-01 Released 
      

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
Stop Sale  

 
IMPORTANT STOP SALE NOTICE! 

Stop selling affected vehicles immediately. 
       

Safety Recall I-23-01 
       

 

Indian Motorcycle has determined that on Model Year 2022 Chief, Chief Bobber, Chief 
Bobber Darkhorse, Chief Darkhorse, Super Chief, and Super Chief Limited motorcycles 
there is a potential for the sidestand to not fold rearward and upward if it contacts the 
ground when the motorcycle is moving forward, increasing the risk of a crash or serious 
injury. 

To address this concern, Indian Motorcycle has released this safety recall with instructions 
to replace the sidestand with an improved part. 
      

 

View I-23-01 Safety Recall  

 

View I-23-01 FAQ 

 

 

      

 

What Dealers Should Do? 
       

As of January 05, 2023, YOU MUST NOT SELL OR DELIVER any affected NEW OR 
USED Model Year 2022 Chief, Chief Bobber, Chief Bobber Darkhorse, Chief Darkhorse, 
Super Chief, and Super Chief Limited affected by this Stop Sale until it is repaired according 
to the Safety Recall. 

 

      

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.polarisdealers.com%2FVirtualMaster%2FStopSiteFiles%2FServiceBulletins%2FIND%2FI-23-01%2520-%2520Safety%2520Recall%2520-%2520Chief%2520Sidestand.pdf%3F__s%3Dxxxxxxx&data=05%7C01%7Cdrew.macleod%40polaris.com%7C2703064ae45042a6a5bc08db0572f09f%7C85f78c4cad11473596240b2c11611dff%7C0%7C0%7C638109763463861249%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=s%2BFqZMBwAQcojoMvYtWG4Ov7K5X8y96HKCrQekVUmsQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.polarisdealers.com%2Ffiles%2FServWarr%2FEnglish%2FI-23-01_Chief%2520Sidestand%2520Recall_FAQ.pdf%3F__s%3Dxxxxxxx&data=05%7C01%7Cdrew.macleod%40polaris.com%7C2703064ae45042a6a5bc08db0572f09f%7C85f78c4cad11473596240b2c11611dff%7C0%7C0%7C638109763463861249%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9zp%2Bm5jXEWa9SYbnaeEC7s7aope9RSP9XF%2BqN5a%2B8ls%3D&reserved=0


Affected Units 
       

2022 Chief, Chief Bobber, Chief Bobber Darkhorse, Chief Darkhorse, Super Chief, and 
Super Chief Limited 

Reference Unit Inquiry on the dealer website or the Service Communications list on the 
STOP site to look up affected units. 

Please contact Indian Motorcycle Service by phone at 800-330-9407 or through Ask Polaris 
with any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Indian Motorcycle Service 
      

 

© 2023 Polaris Industries Inc. 
2100 Highway 55, Medina, MN 55340, USA 

  
      

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getdrip.com%2F%3Fd%3Dtokentokentokentoken%26__s%3Dxxxxxxx&data=05%7C01%7Cdrew.macleod%40polaris.com%7C2703064ae45042a6a5bc08db0572f09f%7C85f78c4cad11473596240b2c11611dff%7C0%7C0%7C638109763463861249%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=d4KKFeX%2BfC287QDm9BDugImvpSNjP68XJjh9kHdOigg%3D&reserved=0

